
  

 

 

Arise, shine; For your light has come! 

And the glory of the Lord is risen upon you. 

Isaiah 60:1  

 

   



 

 

Dear friends,  

   When we look back at God´s faithfulness, each year on Resurrection Sunday, it 

inspires us to look forward to what God is planning for the future. 

In this short and sweet newsletter we want to celebrate the unchanging story of our 

conquering Risen Savior, the greatest story ever told. When death and the grave 

could not contain the risen Son of God, the victory was won for as many as would 

believe in Him who was sent from the Father.  

The offer God makes today to whosoever is still valid.  

And when we read to the last words of the last book of the Bible, we see the Spirit of 

God is still insistent, extending his offer of living water to us, even after the ascension 

of the Son: "And let the one who hears say, “Come.” And let the one who is thirsty 

come; let the one who desires, take the water of life without cost." Revelation 22:17 

then three verses later we are left with Jesus´ personal promise to come back for his 

flock: "He who testifies to these things says, "Yes, I am coming quickly." Amen. 

Come Lord Jesus."     

 

 

 

  

 

 

Resurrection Drama in La Puebla del Río 2016, Trinity Church´s Hispanic Ministry 

Sunrise Service, Redlands, California, 2009.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating our risen Savior in Tafalla, Spain, 2006.  

Sara sharing her testimony in Benavente, Castilla y Leon, Spain, Easter weekend 

2018.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

Resurrection Sunday Baptisms in the San Quintin Bay, 2012. 

Visiting with a Jesus actor in Denver in 2009.   

 

 



 

  

 

 

JD preaching the power of the Resurrection over the years in Spain. (Left: La Puebla 

del Río, right, Benavente.)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And this year, with all of its uncertainties, we can stand strong on our rock, sure of 

what he did the first Resurrection Sunday and excited to see what He will do this 

year.    

 

 



 

  

 

 

2021! Our daughters are so happy to be close to family during this season. Left: 

Attending AWANA with cousin David. Right: Our daughters celebrating Palm Sunday 

on March 28th.   

 

  

 

For those who were wondering what the easiest way to give to 

this ministry, you might find this online giving link helpful. 

 Online giving for Andalucia Project: 

https://tentmakersbiblemission.givingfuel.com/andalucia-project  

 

  

 

Thank you for praying for our daughters. We had prayed less than six months ago 

that they would have Christian friends their age, and this prayer was tangibly 

answered. Not only do our girls now have friends at Sunday School and at the 

Christian elementary school that they attend, but we even have two neighbor girls, 

also MKs, who go to both activities with our daughters. It is very special and powerful 

to see how God answers prayer. We are also blessed that our daughters are under 

godly teaching at their Christian school and at church.   

 

 

https://wixsite.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f20fceb6aa9fb3da27f01c946&id=6af24b0f75&e=6ac0ea6748


 

 

 

 

 

Sending you all our love, joyfully, 

                                      JD, Sara, Sarah Ruth & Abigail Bennett 

 

 

 

 

 

Now that we are back in the US, we would like to visit with as many of our ministry 

partners and prayer supporters as possible. We know that it is complicated because 

of social-distancing recommendations. If you would like to visit by phone or in 

person, our new numbers are:  

JD: 909 808 9576 

Sara: 619 750 1250 

our email is: johndavid.bennett@msnway.com  
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